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Dear Dr Barton 

RE: CHILD HEALTH SURVEILLANCE 

The FHSA is re-considering all doctors awaiting full 
accreditation in Child Health Surveillance and the procedure is 
now the direct responsibility of the Medical Adviser, Dr M 
Parsons, who is following the national guidelines. 

I apologise for sending yet more forms, however we are anxious 
to accredit all GPs who have both the necessary experience and 
qualifications. I have enclosed the draft policy along with 
Appendix C and would be grateful if you could read the national 
guidelines carefully and re-apply when you feel you are able to 
sign the declaration. 

Yours sincerely 

Alex Clark 
Operational Assistant 


